
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

October 28, 2024 

Dear AUB Faculty, 

We hope you are staying safe. We are proceeding with our academic continuity plans to 

complete the fall term before the end of the year despite the difficult conditions. 

We are writing today to inform you of changes to the academic calendar that were 

approved at the meeting of the University Senate on Friday, October 25, 2024. These 

changes are being made to provide you and your students with more time to assure that 

your students are able to meet the learning objectives of your courses, taking into 

account our obligations to accrediting agencies.  

The last day of classes will now be on December 12. Reading Period will begin on 

December 13 and run through December 15. Final examination period will begin on 

December 16 and run through December 22. We will be communicating with you again 

soon about the details and guidelines for the final examination period. 

The changes below are reflected in the official academic calendar and the Fall and 

Spring Registration Guides that you will find on the Office of the Registrar’s website.  

Old New 

Spring Advising Nov. 4-8, 2024 Nov. 11-15, 2024 

Spring Registration Nov. 12-Dec. 6, 2024 Nov. 19-Dec. 6, 2024 

Course Withdrawal Deadline Nov. 15, 2024 Nov. 28, 2024 

Last Day of Classes Nov. 28, 2024 Dec. 12, 2024 

Reading Period Nov. 29-Dec. 2, 2024 Dec. 13-15, 2024 

Final Exam Period Dec, 3-14, 2024 Dec. 16-22, 2024 

We will continue to communicate with you regarding important updates. 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/pdfdoc/calendar2024-25.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/2025registguidespring.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/2025registguidespring.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/registrar/Pages/default.aspx



